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PUTNAM COUNTY COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT #535 

 
Recommendation for the Board of Education  

 

Meeting: January 21st, 2025 

Item: PCHS Shot Clocks 

 

Recommendation: I recommend the Board of Education approve the quote of $13,133.00 by 

Sievert Electric to add shot clocks to the PCHS gymnasium. 

IHSA is requiring that all basketball contests have and use shot clocks starting the 2026-2027 

school year. Mr. Newsome contacted the vendor of our scoreboards and they referred us to the 

preferred installer by IHSA. We anticipate high schools across Illinois will be seeking to secure 

this work over the next year, so we want to complete the install this summer to make sure the 

work is complete and avoid possible price hikes due to demand. 

 

 


